24 April 1969

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

SUBJECT: State Request for Transcript of Director's Testimony before Gore Subcommittee

Following the USIB meeting this morning,

Sy Weiss told me that he was speaking on behalf
of Tom Hughes to say that Secretary Rogers would
like to read the testimony of the Director before
the Gore subcommittee yesterday. Mr. Weiss said
that, if possible, they would like to see the transscript that includes the questions and answers as
well as the formal testimony. I told Mr. Weiss I
would bring this request to the attention of the
proper authority.

State Dept. review completed

BRUCE C. CLARKE, Jr.
Director
Strategic Research

Copy furnished:
 Mr. Proctor, ADDI
 Mr. Maury, Legislative Counsel
 O/DCI

STAT